Mr. & Mrs. Hank Green
16782 Rose Apple Drive
Delray Beach, FL 33445

Mr. Brian Goldburg
Milestone Construction
2106 Corporate Drive
Boynton Beach, FL 33426

May 21, 2010

Dear Brian,

We hardly know where to begin. From the start, you have always been incredibly
involved and knowledgeable about every phase of the demolition of our old house and
the building of our new, beautiful home. We think that you did a spectacular job of
overseeing the design and construction of our home and we cannot say enough good
about how responsive, detail oriented and efficient you and your very competent project
manager, Pete Molle, have been. We could not be happier with the wonderful home
you’ve built for us.

Throughout the building process we think you and Pete have been professional,
competent, thorough and wonderful to deal with. We would recommend you with the
highest possible praise to anyone who wants to build or renovate a home. It would be our
pleasure to be a reference for you with prospective homeowners in the future. In our
book, you are terrific!

We were delighted with the supervision and expertise you brought to the job and with
your reliability, honesty, professional knowledge and advice throughout the building
process.

Thank you so much for an outstanding job. We love our new home and we appreciate all

your effort and expertise.
All t/I/lfe best,



